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I support extending the Disaster Emergency Declaration. This would allow continuation of the 
current format for vaccination clinics, making it possible for more people that desire the vaccine 
to receive it. If not extended, the rate at which people can get vaccinated would dramatically 
slow down. We should not impede the current vaccine availability to those who want to get it. 
Thank you for your time and consideration concerning this urgent matter. 


